

Ref: OIA #20-051 7623045 Claire Giblin Claire.giblin@poriruacity.govt.nz

8 June 2020

Geoff Carter

Via email: fyi-request-12906-7fcd5b1c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Geoff

Response to official information request for Temporary road – Samwell Drive to Endeavour Park

I refer to your request for official information received 27 May 2020 relating to all the Facebook posts made by or on behalf of PCC on the Whitby Community Page or elsewhere, within the last 18 months in relation to the temporary road from Samwell Drive to Endeavour Park. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is attached.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Claire Giblin, Customer Liaison Manager - Transport via email: claire.giblin@poriruacity.govt.nz, or phone: 021 954 139.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Attachment: Ref. OIA #20-051 Facebook information requested.pdf

